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December 2,2005

Mayor Gary Becker & Racine City Councll
Racine City Hall
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

RE: DeRango's Restaurant located at3114 Washington Avenue - Installtwo (2) 6" steel

botlards at south and east elevation of existing structural column for safety concerns.

Dear Mayor Becker & Racine City Council:

We are concerned that our customers are incuning a potential safety haza¡d when entering and

exiting our restaurant. The location of our entrance seems to be a target for west bound traffic.

We aie currently rebuilding our front entrance for the forth time as we have been hit by vehicles

from Washington Avenue traffic.

Would it be possible to have some type of traffic barriers installed on the north side of
Washington Avenue, east of the restaurant, to help slow down traffic heading west on
Washington Avenue?

We feel that in order to protect our customers and the tenants that live above our restaurant, we
should have two (2) steel bollards installed around the main structural support located at the
southeast corner of our restaurant. Please see attached drawings showing the location of these
proposed bollards.
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Respectfully submitted,
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Tony Tenuta
Owner - DeRango's Restaurant
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Cesar Tenuta
Owner - DeRango's Restaurant
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